BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARKS COMMITTEE MINUTES

Wednesday, September 26, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:03 P.M. at Settlers Park

Members Present: Chairman Marty Sfiligoj, Vice Chairman Tora Consolo, Tobe Schulman,

Becky Obradovic, Hillary Henry

Service Department Representatives: Tab Gordon

Guests: Roger Weiss & Sunny

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

• Roger Weiss commented:

o Dog Park attendance continues to be high

o Still has one \$250 donation turned in to the Township for benches with a plaque

MINUTES APPROVAL:

 Marty Sfiligoj made a motion to approve the August 15, 2018 minutes seconded by Tora Consolo

OLD BUSINESS:

- Dog Park discussion:
- Parks Committee discussed the following recommendation for the Service Department and Trustees that was sent but received no response except for an estimate from Tab Gordon:
 - More benches are needed in the Dog Park. We recommend six more three person benches to be placed in the large dog area. The two person benches can then be moved into the small dog area. We are requesting an estimate on materials (received from Tab \$56 per bench) and labor from the service department for the additional six benches. Any donations of \$250 for each bench would include a plaque. The specs on the plaques need to be worked out to fit the desired spot on the benches. We are requesting from Jeff Markley or Jim Stanek for any recommendations for local plaque suppliers. The Parks Committee would like to see the bench/plaque project completed in 2018.
- Discussed engraved pavers as a project for next spring. More details need to be worked out. Last month's note (Tab was asked if the Service Department could do a scope of work & preliminary layout to study the feasibility of such a project)
- Reviewed the final version of the questionnaire which will be sent to the Trustees for approval and release.

NEW BUSINESS:

- Possible long term projects discussed with planning beginning in the fall/winter meetings: Dog Park Pavers, Blue Room Bathroom Facility at CVM, Nature Center Chimney, Water Fall Observatory Deck,
- Is the Bathroom Facility in the 5 year plan for the Parks?
- Reach out to local scout troops for any planned project requests

PARKS REPORT:

- Tab reported they will pave the River Road walking paths
- Town Hall flooring to be re-done
- General conditions at Settlers Park look very good
- 5 year plan still in the works

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:41 made by Marty Sfiligoj seconded by Tobe Schulman Next Meeting Wednesday October 24, 2018 at the Lakeside Building at CVM